
PERSON SPECIFICATION
CATHEDRAL SCHOOLS TRUST

Teacher of Science
Bristol Cathedral Choir School

Person Specification
The Headteacher is looking to recruit an outstanding teacher who shares the vision

for Bristol Cathedral Choir School as a centre of excellence for secondary education,

committed to inclusion and grounded in a strong musical tradition.

Applications are invited from charismatic, enthusiastic and suitably qualified

teachers for this exciting, rewarding and demanding post. The successful candidate

will demonstrate a passion for providing an exceptional learning experience, and

demonstrate a creative and inspirational approach to teaching.

The following key criteria will be assessed via the candidate’s Application Form;

Interview; Observation and References:

Criteria Essential Desirable
Qualifications
and experience

Good Degree

QTS

A track record of
demonstrating teaching and
learning skills

Expert knowledge of science
curriculum

Ability to teach combined
sciences / separate sciences
to KS4

Further professional
qualifications

NPQ ML or SL
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Ability to teach Biology or
Chemistry at KS5 or
willingness to develop this

Teaching and
Learning

Maintain the highest
expectations of all students

Commitment to further
professional development

Communicate effectively
with your team and with the
leadership team

Contribute to co-curricular
activities

Contribute to a pastoral
role as a tutor

Personal Qualities The ability to inspire and
motivate

A genuine care and respect
of students and colleagues

Integrity

Sense of humour

Ability to work well under
pressure

‘Can do attitude’ willing to
engage in the whole of
school life

Organisational skills

ICT literate

Committed to raising
standards of achievement
through innovative practice

Safeguarding
Children

Commitment to
safeguarding and promoting
the welfare of children and
young people
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